
To: Janie Gullickson 
 Chair, Behavioral Health Unit Advisory Committee (BHUAC) 

 Commander Bryan Parman  
 Portland Police Bureau, Compliance Coordinator 
   
From: Acting Lieutenant Casey Hettman   
 Portland Police Bureau, Behavioral Health Unit 

On: July 24, 2019 

Re: Response to BHUAC Recommendations from July 2019 Meeting 
 

 
 
July 2019 Committee Votes and Recommendations 
 
The committee recommended to draft a letter in response to the Mental Health Alliance’s 
(MHA) request for open to the public BHUAC meetings.  

RESPONSE: The BHU understands that a great deal of discussion and thought has gone into 
the request surrounding open BHUAC meetings.  The BHU supports the drafting of a letter in 
response to the Mental Health Alliance’s formal request, which will highlight the decision of 
the group.     

 

 

 


